
MEMO – Office of the Principal 
Date:  April 4, 2024 

To:  Dr. Andy Barrett 

From:  Dr. Julie Dye 

RE:  Viking Leaders Award 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education a group of students who have 

demonstrated exceptional character and leadership qualities and whose accomplishments and 

contributions to Williamsburg Elementary School exemplify the Viking Leaders Award. On 

Monday, April 8, 2024, we will present to the Board of Education the following students: 

• Blake DiOrio (5th Grade) - Building Culture Committee Student Representative 

• Jasmine Knight (5th Grade) - Building Culture Committee Student Representative 

• Emma Prakash (5th Grade) - Building Culture Committee Student Representative  

• Emmett McGregor (4th Grade) - Buddy Bench Leader 

• Wes Sagan (3rd Grade) - Student Leadership Team Ambassador  

• Josiah Hennessey (4th Grade) - Teacher Supply Closet Leader   

• Tinley Newcomb (4th Grade) - Kindergarten Bus Buddy Leader 

 

These students are all members of our Student Leadership Team led by Julie Klemm and Kim 

Holstein. Both individually and as a team these students and staff members have distinguished 

themselves, our school, and Geneva District #304 and we could not be prouder of them and their 

accomplishments! Thank you for this opportunity to acknowledge them through the Viking 

Leaders Award. 


